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Monday 30th January 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 5 and 6 Trip to the Lifeskills Centre in Bristol 
 
On Friday 24th February, we have arranged for the children in years 5 and 6 to visit the 
Lifeskills Centre, Learning for Life, in Bristol.    
 
We will be travelling to Bristol by coach. Please could you make sure your children are in 
school on time, as the coach will be leaving at 8.45am promptly and returning by 1pm. The 
children should be dressed in full uniform, showing the school emblem. They will need a 
packed lunch to eat when we return to school. Please ensure your child has a water bottle 
on this day, as they will be out all morning.   
  
The cost of the trip is £8.00 per child, which is payable through ParentPay (where you can 
also give permission for your child to attend). The PTA are very kindly covering the cost of 
the coach. 
 
Please can payment be made by the 20th February. If you have any questions then please 
contact Mrs Tranter.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Banks and Miss Bliss 
Fox and Otter Class Teachers  
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